
Dear Advocates, 

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to advancing respiratory care and supporting 
the Sustainable Cardiopulmonary Rehabilitation Services in the Home Act. Your advocacy has been 
instrumental in driving momentum for this critical legislation, and we are pleased to announce that it 
has been reintroduced in the 119th Congress (H.R. 783/S. 248). 

This bill represents a significant step forward in ensuring that patients with chronic respiratory and 
cardiac conditions receive the care they need in the comfort of their homes. By expanding access to 
home-based rehabilitation services, we can improve patient outcomes, enhance quality of life, and 
reduce hospitalizations—benefits that are essential to both patients and the healthcare system as a 
whole. 

Now more than ever, the engagement of the respiratory therapy community is crucial. As frontline 
experts in pulmonary rehabilitation, your voices help shape policies that directly impact patients and 
providers. We encourage you to continue advocating for this bill, reaching out to legislators, and 
spreading awareness of its importance. 

 


